
Welcome! We’re Glad You’re Here! 

Pastors Jon Larson & Amelia Houdek would love to connect with you, say hello.  

Listening devices are available at the Welcome Desk. 

Childcare is provided for infants–3 years in the Nursery. 

Kids of the Kingdom education classes (ages 3–5th grade) are 

offered during both service hours, September–May. 

Notary Services available, email 

dianne.johnson@kingofkingswoodbury.org  to arrange time. 

 

 Church Council 

 Please see the Meet the Team page on our website for contact information 

Jen McKinnon ∙ Council President Christina Gandhi ∙ Council Vice President 

Jason Livingston ∙ Council Vice President Kevin Schwartz ∙ Finance Chair  

Tami Olson ∙ Secretary  Rebecca Kurtz ∙ Member at Large  

Meisha Berg ∙ Member at Large  

 

Spiritual Practices 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Connect 

Check out our website and app for additional information. Interested in receiving our weekly  

E-newsletter ∙ go to our website and scroll down to the E-newsletter registration or email the  

church office. 

 

  

 GATHER & PRAISE 

 Song – The King Is In The Room 

 Song – Alive In Us 

 Welcome & Announcements  

 Sacrament of Holy Baptism 

 Bible Reading – Acts 9:1-19 pg 893 

      

 THE WORD 

Message   “High School Reunions & Tetherball”   Pastor Jon Larson 

 

 OUR RESPONSE 

 Gifts / Offering Song– Hello My Name Is 

 Prayers / The Lord’s Prayer 

  

 BLESSING & SENDING 

 Blessing 

 Song – Praise 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Worship Band  

  

Acoustic – Todd Rau  Bass – Teresa Rumppe Drums – Josh Stickels 

Electric – John Gillson & Sam Johnson  Keys – Scott Griffith 

Vocals – Deb Ries, Emily Rau, John Bergquist, Lynda Hickey 

 

WELCOME TO WORSHIP 

 

Sunday, June 15 

10:45am Contemporary Service 

 

Sam Johnson ∙ Worship Lead 

1583 Radio Drive, Woodbury, MN 55125 ∙ Monday-Friday, 9:00am – 3:00pm 

mailto:dianne.johnson@kingofkingswoodbury


Summer Ministry is Here — And You’re Making It Happen! 

Many of us hold powerful memories of summer at church, whether it was the laughter 

and lessons of Vacation Bible School, the life-changing moments at Camp, a mission 

trip or service opportunity that opened our eyes or a community outreach program that 

reminded us of God’s love in action. 

 

Those same experiences are still shaping hearts and lives here at King of Kings. 

 

Through your generosity, our students, families and neighbors are encountering Jesus 

in meaningful ways; building lifelong faith, deepening community and planting seeds 

that will grow for generations. 

 

Summer ministry at King of Kings runs from June through August and your support 

makes it all possible. From Bible lessons and service projects to joyful worship and 

quiet, faith forming moments, you are part of it all. 

 

Thank you for being a vital part of what God is doing through our church! 

 

Let’s keep building faith, one summer memory at a time. 

 

 

June Budget ∙ $226,379 June Actual ∙ $66,544 

 

 

Did you know ∙ We collect aluminum cans. Over the past three years the 

aluminum can project has brought $2,000 to our Men’s Ministry. Your aluminum cans 

can be dropped off in the round blue garbage cans right inside the office entrance. 

 

Write a Blessing Card to Tanzania ∙ Join us in the 

gathering space to make a blessing card. Pam and her crew 

will deliver them to Tanzania and hand them out to people 

they meet. 

 

 

 

        Upcoming Events      

Garden Tuesdays ∙ 9am-12pm, join us to beautify the church gardens 

Cancer Support Group ∙ 2
nd

 Monday of the month, 6:30pm, Room 302 

Quilters ∙ 1
st
 & 3

rd
 Wednesdays of the month, 12:30-2:30pm, West Rooms 

Loaves & Fishes ∙ 3
rd
 Wednesday of the month, 4-7pm, St Mathew’s Church 

Prayer Shawl Ministry ∙ 2
nd

 Thursday of the month, 9-11am, Gathering Space  

Men’s Ministry D Groups ∙ June 16 or 17, 6:30am, Youth Room 

Sociables Coffee with Friends ∙ June 21, 10am, Panera 

Men’s Sunday Ministry D Group ∙ June 22, 10:45am, Youth Room 

Men’s Resolute Bible Study ∙ June 28, 9:00, Café 

 

    Visit our website www.kingofkingswoodbury.org for more events & details 

 

Happy Father’s Day! 

 

The Skoolie Bus is visiting us today ∙ Stop by the bus after worship and see 

what it is all about. There will be fun, games and ice cream 

treats. King of Kings is partnering with the Skoolie Bus 

throughout the summer. On June 18 we will be at 

Royal Oaks Elementary, June 24 at Newport 

Elementary and July 24 at Armstrong Elementary 

in Cottage Grove. Join us in providing fun 

activities and games at one or all of our events. Click on the QR Code 

to volunteer. pam.hoeffel@kingofkingswoodbury.org  

 

Vacation Bible School (VBS) “True North” begins 

tomorrow, and we are excited! Our campers will follow their 

compasses of faith through the Alaskan Frontier learning to trust 

Jesus!  
 

Thank you for supporting our kids and helping us create an 

awesome experience! Be sure to walk through the church to see all the awesome 

decorations. 

 

Red Cross Blood Drive ∙ June 24, 10:30am-4:30pm 

Please call 1-800-RED CROSS or visit RedCrossBlood.org and 

enter King of Kings to schedule your appointment. 

 

 

King’s Sisters Luncheon and Constructing Kitchen Packs date has 

changed to July 10, 11:30am Café. Lunch will be provided for $5.00, contact 

Sandra Bruckner at sbruckner@comcast.net or call/text 651-295-2142. 

 

The Hospitality Team ∙ is a group of volunteers that serve during worship as 

ushers, greeters, communion assistants, scripture readers, and welcome desk 

attendants. Whether you can help one time or many we are always looking for 

more members to join our team. As the saying goes “more hands make for light 

work.” For more information or to sign up go to our website under SERVE. Or 

contact Kathy Becher at kathy.becher@kingofkingswoodbury.org.  

 

Upcoming Summer Fun 

Register your child (ages 2-17) for a free bowling pass which 

provides 2 free games of bowling a day! Register using the 

QR code on the flyer at the Welcome Desk and/or pick up 

their card with detailed information and the QR code. 

 

 

Donations to King of Kings 

Donate on line: Simply scan the QR code at left, or text 833-245-6561 
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